
Fee Operations 
 

 
 

 
Welcome! As the Fee Supervisor 
at Canaveral National Seashore, I 
have the privilege of working with 
some of the most dedicated and 
friendly visitor use assistants in the 
Park service today. 

Playalinda Entrance Station 
 
 
We consider visitor satisfaction our top priority, and want your experience 
here to be a positive one which meets or exceeds your expectations.   
 
Be sure to pick up a park map and informational brochure when you stop at 
the fee booth.  While you’re there, be sure to inquire about the various 
federal recreation park passes available which may offer you significant 
cost-savings or even free admission on future visits to Canaveral or other 
national parks.  
 
Have a safe and wonderful visit!  If there is anything we can do to enhance 
your enjoyment of this very special national resource, please let us know. 
We are here for you.. 

http://www.nps.gov/cana/planyourvisit/upload/New_Interagency_Pass_Program.pdf

